Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation District 5 announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, September 6, 2016, 5:30 p.m.

PLACE: Seminole County Commission Chambers, 1101 East 1st Street (Building 1028), Sanford, Florida 32771
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 435774-1, Corridor study for U.S. 17/92 from Airport Boulevard to 1st Street (State Road (SR) 46), a distance of approximately 3 miles.

This Workshop is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to discuss with the staff the alternatives that are being considered. The meeting will begin as an open house at 5:30 p.m. with a presentation at approximately 6:00 p.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Heather Garcia, Project Manager, FDOT District Five, (386)943-5077, heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Heather Garcia. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at (386)943-5367 or Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Ken Siu, (407)898-1511, Ken.Siu@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the workshop. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Heather Garcia, Project Manager, FDOT District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720, (386)943-5077, heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
